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Tracy Bellamy - Epping - Thornleigh Third track SUBMISSION

From:  Abhishek Kumar <abhi.k.khare@gmail.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 5/11/2012 11:16 PM

Subject: Epping - Thornleigh Third track SUBMISSION

Hi,

We recently attended the community consultation/information session held in Beecroft where we
were particularly concerned about the noise impact of this project. | was disappointed to know that
no sound mitigation measures are part of the project even though the EIS states that sound levels are
currently high and are expected to go up even further due to an increase in the frequency of freight
trains and the same is also expected during the night.

| strongly oppose this project without consideration of noise and vibration levels on houses adjacent
to the track and hope that the government will take into consideration the very valid concerns of
residents. Especially when this has been done as part of other rail and road projects.

| can be contacted on my mobile or email and hope that this concern will be heard and suitably
addressed by employing noise mitigation measures as part of the project, concurrently and not post
execution.

Kind regards,

Abhishek Kumar

Resident of 47b, The Esplanade
Thornleigh NSW 2120

(m) 0413122746
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